<EE.L.K.

Energy Inc.

August 26, 2021
Delivered by Email & RESS

Ms. Christine Long, Registrar
Ontario Energy Board
P.0.Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Long:

Re: OEB File No.: EB-2021-0016
E.L.K. Energy Inc. (“E.L.K.”)
2022 Cost of Service Application

In a letter dated December 16, 2020 (updated December 17, 2020), the Ontario Energy Board (the
“OEB”) identified E.L.K. as one of the distributors on the 2022 rebasing list. Although E.L.K.’s
staff and consultants have been working diligently and tirelessly on preparing an application for
rates effective May 1, 2022, we are writing to inform the OEB that E.L.K. will not be in a
position to file its rebasing application by August 31, 2021. E.L.K. will continue to use its best
efforts to complete all remaining work to file its rate application on or before December 31, 2021,

Sincerely,

Pank Darolon

Mark Danelon, CPA, CA

Chief Financial Officer, Director Stakeholder Relations
E.L.K. Energy Inc.

CC: John Vellone, BLG




